QUEENSWAY SCHOOL



Brantwood Rise
Banbury
OXON
OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman BA Hons (QTS), NPQH

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Tuesday 3rd March 2020



Dear Parents and carers,

On Friday 13th March, we will be having a non-school uniform day in aid of Sports relief. We are asking children to dress up as their favourite sporting hero or wear their favourite sport clothes. It might be their favourite football strip, their jodhpurs or even just a tracksuit. There will be a voluntary contribution of £1 to dress up. Throughout the day, the children will also be taking part in different activities around Sports Relief.

Alongside this, we will also be holding 3 different sporting challenges at break time throughout the week. The challenges will include:

- Tennis skills
- Penalty shoot-out
- · Bean bag toss.

This will take place in the hall at break times from Monday 9th March to Thursday 12th March. Each activity will cost 20p.

Each Key stage will be able to visit the hall on the date below and join in with our fundraising activities.

Monday 9th March: Early Years Tuesday 10th March: Years 1 and 2 Wednesday 11th March: Years 3 and 4 Thursday 12th March: Years 5 and 6.

We hope you will encourage your children to take part in helping us raise money for a fantastic charity.

Yours sincerely,

On behalf of the school council.